
New Approach to Parish Management 

The meetings alternated between listening and con­
tributing. Above, council member George Walker 
volunteers for a committee. During discussion, new 
parish council president Bill Biche, left, watches 
a presentation (icicles hang from roof outside win­
dow). Below, ;after subgroups listened to tapes of 
their previous night's meetings, Dick Wetiel leads 
the assembly in mutual criticism of discussion methods; 
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